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Welcome Back 
A big Welcome Back  for the beginning of our 2nd School 
term for the year. 
 
Hopefully everyone was able to have a good break and  
prepare for our busy term ahead. 
 
 
 

Easter Raffle 
Well Done to our Year 5/6 class on their running of our  
Easter Raffle. 
 
A big thanks also to everyone who supported the raffle by 
purchasing tickets. 
 
In all the 7 students raised $374 dollars towards their  
Narrabeen Excursion, a fantastic effort. 
 
Their generous donations of Easter Eggs meant we were 
able to have 10 prizes, well done to all of our winners,  
there were: 
 
1st Oliver Laffan 
2nd Nathan O’Callaghan 
3rd Melissa Dickson 
4th Isabella Ferguson 
5th Julian Laffan 
6th Lorraine King 
7th Melissa Dickson 
8th Ruby Berryman 
9th Caroline Ferguson 
10th Bridie Barnes 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ANZAC Day Service 
Our Year 5/6 class ran an excellent ANZAC Day Service at 
our new ANZAC Remembrance Area this morning. 
 
 
Thanks to the families and community members who 
came along to share both the service and a morning tea 
of ANZAC biscuits with us. 

 
 
 
 
 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 2 
 
May 
1st  -  P & C Meeting  @ 7.00pm 
6th -  12th  -  Year 5/6 Narrabeen Excursion 
19th  -  Small Schools Cross Country 
24th  -  Variety Bash Breakfast 
26th  -  Deniliquin District Cross Country 
 
June 
20th  -  School Photos 
23rd  -  Reports Go Home 
28th  -  Parent / Teacher Interviews 
30th  -  Final Day Term 2 
 
 
 



No Hat , No Play 
A reminder that our No Hat, No play policy runs in Terms 1 & 
4 only. 
 
Children don’t have to wear a hat at all times in the play 
ground in Terms 2 & 3. 
 
 
 
 
 

Narrabeen Excursion Year 5/6 
All families have received their final notes for the excursion. 
 
Can all completed forms and monies please be returned to 
school by this Friday the 28th of April. 
 
If you have any queries about the excursion please don’t 
hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Small School’s Cross Country 
The Annual Small School’s Cross Country Event for all  
Year 2  & 6 students will be held at the Memorial Park  
Forest Course in Deniliquin on Friday the 19th of May. 
 
All Year 2 & 6 students will travel to and from the event by 
bus on the day. 
 
A more detailed permission note will be sent home next 
week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot Food 
In Terms 2 & 3 our pie warmer is used to heat up student 
lunches on Monday, Wednesday & Friday. 
 
Children can bring items to be placed in the pie warmer by 
our senior students that will then be give out by the same 
students at lunch time. 
 
Food items need to be well wrapped in foil and clearly  
labelled in texta with your child’s name. 
 
They need to be packed in a way so that they will fit  
between the racks of a pie warmer. 
 
 
 

P & C   News 
Our next P & C Meeting will be held next  
Monday the 1st of May from 7.00pm in the school library. 
 
My apologies for the late change of date but we had some 
date clashes and a need to have a meeting fairly soon to 
organise catering for the upcoming Variety Bash. 
 
 
 

Variety Bash Big Bunnaloo Breakfast 
The NSW Variety Bash will be calling into Bunnaloo for 
Breakfast from approx. 7am on Wednesday the 24th May. 
 
This will be a huge fundraiser for our school so we really 
need all families to help out in some form on the morning. 
 
Parents are encouraged to bring their students along when 
helping out in the morning so that they can see the cars. 
 
The focus of Monday’s P & C Meeting will be organisation 
of the event so if you can spare your time all input will be 
gratefully received. 
 
Please put the date on your calendar and different ways in 
which you can help out will be shared after the P & C 
Meeting. 
 
 

Fundraising Successes 
Thanks to all of the families who have helped out with our 
P & C’s two recent fundraising events. 
 
• $757.00 was raised at the recent Caldwell Small Hall 

Event. 
• $3000.00 was raised in the clean up after the 4 Halls & 

a Weighbridge Event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ANZAC DAY 
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Recipes 


